

BAYNARDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

TOWNSEND ROAD TIPTREE ESSEX CO5 0ND

Headteacher: Judith Dale BAHons, NPQH Telephone: 01621 - 817261

e-mail:admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk

19th July 2024

Year 6 children were joined by their parents today as they celebrated this academic year, shared memories of their time at Baynards and said goodbye to everyone as they leave us to go to their new secondary school.

During our Celebration
Assembly today, Mrs
Dale announced the
names of our Head Boy
and Head Girl for the
Autumn Term -



Ryder Santos and Ophelia Douglas have been awarded these roles - Congratulations!

In addition, Callum Grimwood & Maggie Cheung have been announced as our Sports Captains - Congratulations!

Congratulations

Certificates were awarded to children for being the most improved in their year group during the Summer Term in:

Literacy

Masie O'Conaill, Isabelle Davie, Henry Buckmaster, Winter-Rose Jarvis, Riley de Wyche, Jessie Martin & Tobias Guernari-Green

Numeracy

Jimmy Gourley, Reuben Jones, Molly Heather, Naiah Whittaker, Emilia Harper, Layla Sparks & Jacob Tomlin ...and just like that another school year has ended! What a great year it has been for all at Message from the Headteacher

Baynards. Today has been an emotional one for many as the Year 6's prepare to start the next chapter of their life and other children prepare to move on to new classes in September.

We also said 'see you next year' to Miss Butler, who will be taking a year away from Baynards to have her baby. We cannot wait to meet him or her and will let you know when they arrive. We know Miss Butler will be sorely missed, but I am sure she will be a regular visitor over the next 12 months (a).

In true Baynards style, we ended the year with a bang, with a fantastic Inflatables Afternoon which raised in excess of £900. Our huge thanks as always to our brilliant PTA members who are all amazing!

I would like to thank you all for your support over the past year - it really has been so wonderful to feel part of such a close knit and supportive community - thank you!

I wish you all a very happy and healthy summer break and look forward to seeing you back on Wednesday 4th September.

Judith Dale 🥯



BAYNARDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

TOWNSEND ROAD TIPTREE ESSEX CO5 0ND

Headteacher: Judith Dale BAHons, NPQH Telephone: 01621 - 817261

 $e\hbox{-}mail: admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk$

19th July 2024



Thank you to everyone who came and supported yesterday's inflatable afternoon. It was lovely to see the children having fun

at the end of term. A big thank you to the parents, staff and governors for helping out to make it a successful afternoon raising over £900 for school funds!

We would also like to say a massive thank you to Emilia and Sofia Harper's Grandparents from Tiptree Bakers for kindly donating the bread rolls throughout all PTA events this year.

Please keep an eye on the newsletters for news on upcoming events! Have a great summer and thank you all for your continued support!



Congratulations to Emilia Harper who was presented with the Kindness Cup. She was nominated by another pupil for being kind to her when she was upset.





19.07.24 Finish for Summer Holidays

02.09.24 Non Pupil Day 03.09.24 Non Pupil Day

04.09.24 Children return to school

Attendance

Well done to the following children who achieved 100% attendance for the 2023/24 academic year:
Edie Cheung, Jacob Tomlin, Austin Poulson & Grace Bird!

Three children were given certificates for the most improved attendance this term – Winter-Rose Jarvis, Iylaa Sage & Reuben Jones.

Year 6 achieved 95% attendance for the summer term, Year 5 achieved 99% attendance for week beginning 8th July and Year 6 achieved 99% for the whole academic year.



BAYNARDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

TOWNSEND ROAD TIPTREE ESSEX CO5 0ND

Headteacher: Judith Dale BAHons, NPQH Telephone: 01621 - 817261

e-mail:admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk

19th July 2024

Year 6 Leavers

Year 6 and Class 4 have been having some fun making memories over the last couple of weeks involving heading up our teams for Sports Day, Induction Days at their new Secondary Schools, Tiptree Year 6 Leavers Disco, Jump Street, performing "The X Factory", a water fight and PTA Disco, Class 4 sleepover and a class visit to Cudmore Grove!



Thank you to all the parents who helped with transport - we couldn't have done it without you!

Good Luck at Secondary School!!





We finish school today for the summer holidays. We hope everyone has a great time and that we get plenty of nice weather.

If you have any queries during the holidays, please email the school office at admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk